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PRESS RELEASE
24 November 2014
Waterways Holidays to promote the Norfolk Heritage Fleet in 2015
Leading boating holidays agency Waterways Holidays is to help the Norfolk Heritage Fleet Trust to promote the charity’s original 1930s sailing yachts in 2015.

 

The historic yachts – built entirely of mahogany and with traditional gaff rig sails – are among the oldest boats on the Broads and offer a completely authentic sailing experience which Nigel Richards, managing director of Waterways Holidays, believes is unique in the UK.

 

“These beautiful craft have been part of the Broads’ waterscape for more than 80 years.  People love to see the yachts out among the modern cruisers and as a keen sailor myself I want to help ensure they stay in use and don’t become museum pieces,” said Richards.

 

By working in partnership with the Norfolk Heritage Fleet Trust, Waterways Holidays hopes that a new generation of leisure sailors will discover the joy of exploring the Broads entirely under sail.

 

Each of the 14 boats – gleaming wood from stem to stern – offers competent sailors an unforgettable holiday.  The yachts handle as easily as a dinghy, tacking and turning on a sixpence; traditional gaff rig sails make the most of the Broads’ light winds and in a dead calm, the unique quant pole enables sailors to ‘walk’ the boat through shallow waters. 

 

Simple home comforts include a cabin with dining table flanked by full-sized seating/sleeping berths, a compartment containing wc and washbasin, and a small hob and grill in the ‘aft well’ or back of the boat, which may be covered by a canvas awning.

 

With no engine and no electricity – light is provided by an original oil lamp – each yacht leaves virtually no carbon footprint as it slips quietly along the rivers and across the reed-fringed Broads.

 

“It is certainly a unique sailing experience and the boats are part of the Norfolk Broads’ history,” said Richards, “We are very proud to support the work of the Trust by making them available to a wider audience via our website.”

 

Throughout 2015, a week’s hire of a two-berth yacht is £619, three night short breaks are £358. Three-berth and four-berth yachts are also available.  At least one person in each pair/group needs to have sailing experience.  Waterways Holidays will gladly discuss details.

 

About the Norfolk Heritage Fleet 
The fleet is based in the village of Ludham, off the River Thurne, where Hunter’s Yard was founded in 1932 and the boats built by Percy Hunter and his sons who ran the yard until 1968 when the County Council took on the fleet to provide school groups with sailing experiences.  Budget cuts threatened closure in 1995, but a major campaign by sailors worldwide raised sufficient funds to create the Norfolk Heritage Fleet Trust, which maintains the boats and the boatyard today.
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Editors Notes:

waterwaysholidays.com offers live availability on more than 1800 narrowboats, cruisers and sailing yachts operated by the UK’s leading boat operators and with more than 80 different start locations.  The website offers advice on boating holidays as well as featuring listings of the latest special offers.

Waterways Holidays’ press spokesman is managing director Nigel Richards: 01252 796400
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